
From: kirsty cotgrove
To: norfolkvanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Wood Dalling
Date: 06 June 2019 14:45:40

I understand that the inspection for this is due to close on 10th June.

Wood Dalling Parish Council would like to register our huge concern for the locality,
should this and the Hornsea 3 project go ahead. We understand that other Parishes
have also expressed concern, and we also urge you to put this prject on hold, whilst the
possibility of an offshore ring main is further explored. These projects will decimate our
countryside for many years to come.

Kind regards
Kirsty Cotgrove
Clerk to Wood Dalling Parish Council
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